
Little Budworth WI February News 

Beryl Worrall welcomed everyone to our February meeting and congratulated Anne Hales 

on her forthcoming 80th Birthday.  Anne was presented with a plant and a card from the 

members and then we all partook of Bucks Fizz and Birthday cake.  Anne thanked us for 

marking this special occasion and wished the W.I. all the best for the future. 

Beryl then went onto the business part of the meeting.  Items of note are as follows: 

Four of our members will be taking part in the County Quiz on the 20th February. The Annual 

Council meeting on the 10th March is at Sanbach High School and there is to be a Literary 

Lunch at Cheshire View, Christleton on the 19th April when the speaker will be Sarah Ward. 

There were also numerous leaflets on courses to be held in Crowton, these and other 

leaflets were put out on display for members to look at later on in the evening. 

We then started our Pancake Themed Beetle Drive.  The Bucks Fizz certainly put us in good 

spirits (no pun intended) and great fun was had.  The winners on the night were as follows, 

1st Carol Mason, 2nd Gwen Hassalls, 3rd Glenys Jones and a special prize went to Helen 

Chrimes.  

Further refreshments were served by Anne Hall and Carol Mason. 

Dates for your diary. 

Coffee Morning on Thursday 15th March 10.30am to 12.30pm at the home of Nicki and 

Chris Stott, 19 St.Peter’s Drive.   Proceeds to go to Tarporley War Memorial Hospital and 

the W.I.  All welcome, members and non members alike so please support this event if 

you can. 

Len Tomlinson from the Daffodil Farm in Whitegate is coming to our March meeting, 

Wednesday 14th March at 7.30pm. Some of you may have had a visit there over the years, 

but you are welcome to come along to hear more about this local attraction. 

Hazel Griffiths is coming to speak on her South American Journey on Wednesday 11th April 

at 7.30pm. 

As always visitors are most welcome to come to any of our meetings.   

 

 

 


